May 12, 2022

FIE Refereeing Examination

Information Letter no. 13-2021

Dear Member Federation,

According to the FIE Administrative Rules (Chapter 3, article 3.4), a refereeing examination for Europeans will be organized between September and October.

Based on the above, if you are interested in organising the examination, you are kindly requested to provide an application to the General Secretariat by June 1, 2022 which will contain all relevant details in accordance with the EFC Bidding Guide, available on our website: https://www.eurofencing.info/getFile/case:show/id:480511 (page 31).

Please be advised that only candidates who have already obtained the Referees EFC "C" license can be nominated to participate in the examination.

Best regards,

Jacek SLUPSKI Secretary General